
From: DCSS Scholarships <dcss.scholarships@sd59.bc.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 9:47 AM 
Subject: Scholarship Evening 

 
  

Dear Donors, 
  

The graduates of 2020 are going to miss many of the usual events due to the current 
pandemic.  In consideration of our grads, we would like to continue with some of the traditional 

events, in a modified format. 
  
We are thinking about holding an in person scholarship evening.  This would allow our 
recipients to share in the excitement of receiving their awards.  Unfortunately we are limited to 
a maximum of 50 people in attendance for a group setting.   
  

We are considering having the students who are receiving scholarships and bursaries in 

attendance and a limited number of donors.  The event will be live streamed for others to 
view.  The social that typically follows the presentations has been cancelled. 

  
I am reaching out to donors to see who would be okay with us presenting awards on your 

behalf.   If so we would like to know what you would like us to say in regards to the award.   
  
If you would like to send a congratulatory video or message we could share that with the 
recipient after the event.  
  
Please respond to this email ASAP to let us know your preference.   

1. Have our principal present on your behalf. 
2. Be in attendance to present your award. 

  
  

  
Karen Smith                                                                                                                        Josh Kurjata 
DCSS Counsellor ~ South Peace Campus                                                                 DCSS Principal ~ South Peace 
Campus 
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